
ST. PAUL CHRISTMAS  

FOOD DRIVE UPDATE! 
 

 

 
Dear St. Paul Community, 
 

THANK YOU for your generous support of our Christmas Food 
Drive. We’re pleased to inform you that WE HAVE REACHED 

OUR GOAL! 

 

Goal:   2021 items 

 

To Date: 2152 items 

 

The great news is that we are still accepting donations up to 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 15. 

LET’S HELP THOSE IN NEED!! 

 

All donations will go to the St. Vincent de Paul Society 


